29/1/22

Holme Dale

Low Scales
Wigton CA7 3NE

FAQO Development Control

Copeland BC

The Copeland Centre

Whitehaven CA28 7SJ

E mail development.control@copeland.gov.uk

Dear Sirs

PROPOSED NEW GARAGE ON LAND AT REAR OF 1 EARLS ROAD BRANSTY
WHITEHAVEN CA28 6BB

Following advice from the Planning Officer, we have withdrawn the application
lodged with you, ( ref 4/21/2480/0F 1), and wish to reapply with a new application as
detailed below. The reason for the resubmission is due to design changes. | attach
the following.

1.Full Plans form signed on behalf of my client.
2.Nil fee ( resubmission).

3. Copies of plans as proposed all numbered.
4.Site location and site block layouts.

Finally | would be grateful if you can receipt and validate the application.If, in the
meantime you require any further information please contact me and | will be happy

to provide the same.

Yours faithfully

Richard J. Lindsay

Ccfile
Mr L Messenger client



